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 From: Sara Roediger, Director 
 To: Planning Commission 
 Date: February 15, 2022 
 Re: Appointment of a Planning Commission Rep to the Citizens Pathway Review Committee 
 
 
The nine-member Citizens Pathway Review Committee consists of six citizens appointed by the Mayor and 
City Council; one Planning Commission member appointed by the Planning Commission; one administrative 
representative appointed by the Mayor; and one Rochester Hills Government Youth Council Representative. 
 
The Committee was established by City Council in 2007 and, as outlined on the City’s website, is responsible 
for reviewing pathway construction and major rehabilitation projects and recommending priorities to City 
Council among other policies, standards and goals related to pathways. 
 
Nicholas Kaltsounis was appointed as the Planning Commission Representative to this Committee for 2021, 
with his term ending December 31, 2021.  The Planning Commission is being asked to confirm a member 
for 2022. 
 
 
MOTION by _____________, seconded by ______________, the Rochester Hills Planning Commission hereby 
appoints _________________ to serve as its representative to the Citizens Pathway Review Committee for a 
term to expire December 31, 2022. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


